
FROM THE JANUARY 19. 1995 DINNER MEETING
The January meeting was opened at 7:30 p.m. by President Tom Green.

The minutes and treasurer's report were presented and were accepted.
The Nominating Committee Report for officers for the 1995-96 Year are

as follows with the election will be held at the "Members Only" meeting to be
held on Thursday. February 16:

PineyWoodS Pine c5£avinys
0/ficiaIXews!efler ojlhe YJineyWoods Ghapler, Xo. 51

7exas 00ciefy, 00ns ojIhe 7lmencan Y(euolufion
!7? 0. 230x 6524, Xn!Jwood', Jexas 77325

President
Thomas M. Green
2111 Laurel SpIings
Kingwood, TX 77339
(713) 358-3897

Vice President
Larry G. Martin

Secretary /Treasurer
Bernard S. Balser

Chancellor
Allan M. Henshaw

Genealogist/Registrar
Kim A. Morton

Historian
Donald W. Lemon

President
Vice President
Secretary
Treasurer
Registrar
Genealogist
Chancellor
Historian
Chaplain
Sergeant of Arms

Thomas M. Green
Bernard S. Balser
Jeff M. Meadows
Worthy R. Warnack
Jack C. Ward
Kim A. Morton
Allan M. Henshaw
Donald W. Lemon
Rev. Steven L. Newman
Gary P. Smith

Chaplain
Rev. Steven L. Newman

Sergeant ojArms
Gary P. Smith

Larry Martin introduced the keynote speaker, Dr. William N. Floyd. Jr.,
M.D., Texas Society SAR President. whose speech was entitled ''The Bible, a
Galley and the American Revolution.

Kim Morton introduced our five new members, while President Green
presented them with their certificates. The new members are John P. Adams,
Allen J. Green, Byron L. Basham. James P. Richards and Dr. Worthy R.
Warnack, Jr.

President Green presented War Medals and Certificates to George A.
Simmons, M. Ben Gantt and Walter J. McCaine

President Green presented ten Supplementary Certificates to Mark F.
Warnack.WorthyR. Warnack, WalterJ. McCaine, Jr., JeffM. Meadows and
Kim A. Morton, all receiving two.

Kim Morton announced that the current membership is 65 members
with some new member applications in Louisville awaiting approval and
others in the process. We hope to have 75 members by the end of the first
year. all to be included in the book on the first year of the PineyWoods
Chapter, TXSSAR.



"MEMBERS ONLY" MEETING - THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 16TH

The February meeting will be a "Members Only" meeting, will be held in the Quality Inn
Banquet Room at 6115 Will Clayton Parkway in Humble on Thursday, February 16, 1995
with the social time at 7:00 P.M. with the sandwich dinner and the ITIeeting beginning at 7:30
P.M. The main purpose of this meeting is the Election Of Officers for the 1995-96 Year.

The cost for this meeting will be $7.50 per person and the PineyWoods Chapter must
receive your check by the deadline of Saturday, February 11th for space reservations.

The guest speaker for this meeting will be Dr. Robert L. Schaadt, Ph.D., Director-Archivist
of the Sam Houston Regional Library and Research Center in Liberty. The topics for his speech
will be the Atascocita District, the holdings of the Regional Library and Aaron Cheny, Revolu­
tionary War veteran buried in the Atascocita District.

REMINDER OF FV1'rmE MEETINGS:

March 10-12, 1995

PineyWoods Chapter
Thursday, March 16th:

PineyWoods Chapter
Thursday, May 18th:

Texas Society SAR Annual Convention
San Antonio-Holiday Inn North Riverwalk

Installation of 1995 Officers by
Texas Society SAR President,
C, B. Harrington, Installing Officer

1994-95 Awards Meeting

Enclosed is a personal profile that we need for the PineyWoods book. Please fill this form
out and mail back to us NO LATER THAN MARCH I, 1995 for entry into the book.
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